
 

Justice in Action -- Immigration Training 
 

What? Representation of mothers, children, and other 
individuals seeking asylum from their home countries 
because they are fleeing persecution.  We will also learn 
other immigration remedies for people who qualify for 
visas as victims of crime, or trafficking.  
 
Why?  Because thousands of people need lawyers and 
are facing immigration courts alone.  
 
When?  This Friday, December 7th from 8:30 am to 5 
pm at Baker McKenzie (660 Hansen Way, Palo Alto, CA 
94304).  Lunch and refreshments will be provided. 
 
How?  Cases can be selected from a variety of different 
time commitments and duration of cases.  They range 

from a few hours a month to representation in a full asylum case over the course of a 
year.  We can find cases to fit the team’s availability and schedule. 
 
Who?  Co-hosted with Tahirih Justice Center and Santa Clara Valley Association of 
American Immigration Lawyers Association (AILA). 

 
To register for this training or to learn 

more about immigration case 
opportunities -- reach out at 

probono@bakermckenzie.com! 
 

 

 

 
 

Our Justice in Action 
Projects are pro bono 
efforts to continue the 
thinking and dialogue 

from the Children's 
Rights Summit.  Baker  
McKenzie will partner 

with in-house 
attorneys looking to 

engage in any Justice 
in Action projects.   
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